

BUILDING OFFICIALS ASSOCIATION OF PALM BEACH COUNTY

BIM BEACH COUN

www.boapbc.org



2014 Officers and Directors

President
Robert McDougal, CBO
West Palm Beach
rmcdouga@wpb.org

Vice-President
Paul Malanaphy, CBO
Boca Raton
pmalanaphy@myboca.us

Secretary
Michael Fox, CFM
Palm Beach County
mfox@pbcgov.org

Treasurer
Deborah Nutter, CBO
Palm Beach Gardens
dnutter@village-npb.org

<u>Directors:</u>
Robert Hill, CBO
Royal Palm Beach
rhill@royalpalmbeach.com

Jacek Tomasik, CBO Wellington rhill@royalpalmbeach.com

Past President
Steven Kennedy, CBO
West Palm Beach
sakennedy@wpb.org

State Director:
Doug Wise, CBO
Palm Beach County
dwise@pbcgov.org

ICC Director
Bob Boyer
Palm Beach County
bboyer@pbcgov.org

September 25, 2014

2014 International Code Council Nominating Committee C/O Dominic Sims, CBO, CEO 900 Montclair Road Birmingham, AL 35213

Dear Nominating Committee Members:

I am pleased to report to you that during the September 25, 2014 meeting of the Building Officials Association of Palm Beach County (BOAPBC), the membership present voted unanimously to recommend and support the following slate of nominees for your consideration.

Guy Tomberlin – President Alex "Cash" Olszowy – Vice President Dwayne Garriss, Secretary Treasurer

Jay Elbettar – Section A Director Rich Truitt – Section E Director Alan Boswell – Section F Director

Jeff Bechtold – Director at Large Donny Phipps – Director at Large James Morganson – Director at Large

The Officers and Directors of the Association have carefully reviewed these candidates record of service to our Association and believe their past and continuing contributions to our profession and to our Association make him the appropriate choice to represent the general membership as Directors and the ICC Executive Board.

We thank you and the other Officers and Directors of ICC for your continued support of our common efforts to promote safety and resiliency in the built environment while at the same time improving the skills and professionalism of our Association members.

Sincerely

Michael Fox

2014 BOAPBC Chapter Secretary

MFox@pbcgov.org 561-233-5266

PO Box 20241 West Palm Beach Florida, 33416-0241

